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From early June to the start of August, I spent everyday in Hokkaido attending



Ultimately, my research and language acquisition culminated into the creation of a

personal website, documenting the pictures I took during my time in Hakodate as well as

information on the buildings presented, translated both into English and Japanese. With a few

final edits and finding a more permanent way to host the site, I hope that I can share this

experience by digital means soon. Had it not been for the SLSP award, I would not be able to

continue my studies in Japan with the same amount of confidence I have since garnered, and for
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